

Congratulations to Lynne Heitritter

Winner of the Rick Steves Service Above Self
Award





Sandra (Sandy)
Loveland gave a
spirited talk about her
many positions in
which she was the
only/first woman.
Here's to the Way
Pavers!!

Club members were treated to two classification talks this month:

Maggie Kase (Left), who is the Executive Director of Edmonds South Snohomish County Historical Society



Member Pride!!

Maggie's classification talk was immediatley followed by her blue badge ceremony.



With President Debbie and Mentor Eng.

Sally Hyde hosted a fun and informative fireside



Great food and good talk enjoyed by all.

Photos by Debbie





Kathy Prewitt gave a detailed and comprehensive report of our club's finances. Many members have asked about that, and Kathy delivered. She is happy to answer any questions you may have.

We are one generous bunch!!



Jacob Peltier receives his second Paul Harris Fellow Pin from RIF Chair Lammin Manneh and President Debbie Danekas President Debbie makes sure Elise feels the love on her special day! (it was a big one - ended in a "0")



Happy birthday Elise!



These very special and hard working club members came together to organize Trinity Place Pantry.

Fantastic job Libby, Shannon and Alison. It looks amazing!

